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20th September 2024  
 
 
PQ 33859/24* To ask the Minister for Health if he will allocate sufficient capital funding to 
deliver a mid-level ambulance station for Tullamore, County Offaly as a matter of urgency; 
and if he will make a statement on the matter. - Carol Nolan 
 
Dear Deputy Nolan,  
 
The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of 
the above Parliamentary Question which you submitted for response. 
 
The HSE is exploring the availability of sites in the Tullamore area for the provision of a new 
ambulance base.  
   
The progression of this as a capital project will be subject to HSE internal approvals 
protocols and funding availability  
 
 Yours sincerely 
 

 
________________ 
Brian O’Connell 
Interim National Director  
Capital & Estates  


